
Important Information – Fresh/chilled Hides to Turkey 
 

The Turkish government published revised certification requirements for the 
import of fresh or chilled hides from the United States to Turkey.  As a result, U.S. 
exports of fresh or chilled hides are no longer eligible for export to Turkey. APHIS 
will continue to work with Turkish authorities to develop a version of the 
certificate that can be endorsed. 


